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 Next meeting is Thursday,  
 October 4, 2018 
 

 5:30 p.m.  Dinner 
  Donatoôs Touch of Italy 
  1361 N Frederick Pike 
  Winchester 
 

  7:00 p.m. Meeting 
  Winchester Red Cross 
  561 Fortress Drive 
  Winchester 
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See you at the meeting on Thursday, October 4, 2018 
Bill Prokopchak, Newsletter Editor 

540-722-2620 

 

 

Winche ster Trout Unlimited  

Trout in the Classroom  

Brookie Egg Delivery Day  
by Lisa LaCivita 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Egg Delivery Success! 
 

A giant Thank You goes out to the chapter 

members who helped with this yearôs Trout in the 

Classroom (TIC) egg delivery on October 2nd. 
 

Seth Coffman   Allen Glasgow 

Galen Hart     Sandra Hart 

Bruce Johnson   Dave Juth 

Lisa LaCivita   Bud Nagelvoort 

Mike Nemec    Bill Prokopchak 

Bob Ryan     Ray Schmidt  

Clark Thomas   Mark Zimmerman 
 

https://www.youtube.com/user/WinchesterTU
https://www.instagram.com/winchestertu638/
https://www.facebook.com/WinchesterTU/?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/WinchesterTU638
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Winchester TU 2018  Speaker Schedule  
Mark your calendar now  and plan to hear all of these presentations.  

 

 

November 1 st  -  Mark Sutphin of the VA Extension Service  
Mark will talk about our areaõs newest invasive species: 

The Spotted Lanternfly  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             January 3 rd  -  Fred Boyer will share tales 

of          his  Canadian Fishing Adventures.  

 

 

 

 
 

January 3 rd  -   

James Montgomery  

will share tales of his most  

recent Kamchatka Fishing  

Adventure           

 

If you have an idea for a Winchester TU meeting 

speaker, please let me  know.  We are always looking for 

great programs on topics of interest to the fly angler.  
 

Mark is a life - long resident of the Winchester/Frederick County community.  He 

received a B.S. in Horticulture from Virginia Tech .  He joined Virginia Cooperative 

Exte nsion as an Agriculture and Natural Resources Associate Extension Agent in 

November of 20 11.  His focus is on serving the horticulture needs of the 

Northern Shenandoah Valley.  This involves working with homeowners regarding 

home lawn, garden, and landscape items as well as assisting commercial growers 

producing horticulture crops:  apples, vegetables, and ornamentals, to name a few.  

In Negotiations:  

We are working on a dates for the following presentations  
 

Fishing Alaska  

 I have been in contact with Drew Patterson about a presentation on his recent Alaska 

fishing trip, along with Stan and Bruce.  We hope to have a definite date for this slideshow 

early in 2019.  
 

Fishing with Phil in Wisconsin  

 Phil hammered ôem in Wisconsin.  In addition to some hefty bass, Phil hooked his first ever 

Muskie.   

 Iõm hoping we can get Phil to share some of his photos at an upcoming meeting. 

Photo courtesy of  
Fred Boyer 

Photo courtesy of James Montgomery 

Photo courtesy of Virginia Extension Service 
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Bud on the Run:  Update on the October Workdays and 

Plans for the November 3rd Workday at Redbud Run 
Next workday is set for 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, November 3rd 
  

by Bud Nagelvoort 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The persistent high water has washed at least a dozen big logs and hundreds of smaller branches into the formation of 

additional obstruction to stream flow this spring and summer after the TIC release in May.  (The initial small jam had 

begun several years ago when a medium sized sycamore had fallen across the stream with its root structure lodged 

against the north bank and its trunk extending across the stream and lodging against a box elder on the south side. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The current bottom line (no pun intended) is that the log jam now consists of only the initial sycamore and a few other 

smaller logs waiting removal on another day of effort this fall.  And there is a possibility that the sycamore may be 

slightly modified to become a Clark-type crosslog directing flow to the middle of the stream.   
 

Consequently, the work session on Nov. 3 will involve a few minutes at the TIC release area and then a motorized trek 

to the Seipel Clarke Cross-log area where the Christmas tree now resides awaiting placement.  In addition, several 

remaining logs will be removed from the head of the island area just upstream along with the cutting of a major log to 

block flow around the south side of the island.   
 

If enough crew appears we will likely also tackle some clearing of the channel downstream from the Clark Cross-log 

where a half dozen trees now lie like jack straws across the stream. 
 

In any event, while showers are in the forecast, we should be able to get in a good session during this unseasonably 

warmer weather forecast for the occasion when cold drinks at the end of the morning are still in order rather than hot 

tea.  (Even though insolated chest waders are probably in order now with colder stream temps.)  
 

Let Bud know Friday evening if you expect to join the Saturday effort.  And, as usual,  

an e-mail will be sent late Friday if any change in plans. 

 

On October 6, the threat of rain did not deter four stalwarts from 

appearing at the sagging gate at Morgans Mill Road at 9:00 a.m.   

 

However, conditions were not ideal for work at Seipel's since some 

key ingredients had been overlooked due to someone's memory 

problems -- as Bud confessed.  

 

Not to be deterred from contributing to the wishes of the fishing 

gods, the crew slipped downstream to the DGIF TIC fingerling 

release area and spent three hours beginning the process of removing 

the astounding log jam at the lower end of this stretch of stream. 

 

While Barbara took 1,000 documentation pictures of the 

morningôs labors, Clarke, Bill, and Bud began the process of 

removing tons of debris with the astounding assistance of the 

power winch on Bill's Tacoma.   
 

In fact, the only disruption of the photo process took place when 

professor Prokopchak instructed professional photographer 

Gamble in the operation of the winch!   
 

Three hours of tugging and hauling and getting stuck in the silt 

accumulation in the dam pool extending all the way up to the 

foot bridge reduced the pool depth by about a 

foot.  Unfortunately, this left another major effort which Bill and 

Bud took on, necessary on a subsequent occasion to reduce the 

pool depth by another two feet.   

 


